
 
 

 
St. Peter’s Academy – Miss Brownley’s  News and Homework 

 

Week in brief… 
If ever there has been a higgledy-piggledy week, this has truly got to have been it! People coming back, people going off – it 
has been odd, to say the least! The children, as ever, have been absolutely wonderful (both those at home and in school!) 
Despite the continued disruption that Covid throws at us, we have kept calm and carried on. In true WW2 fashion (very 
appropriately for our current topic). 

I look forward to having a full class again sometime before Christmas! 🤞. Take care, Miss B 🌟 

Homework for this week: There is homework for this week for those of you who are IN SCHOOL or AT HOME! 
 
Spellings 
If you are IN SCHOOL - Children will bring home a list of weekly spellings to learn every Friday, ready for testing the 
following week  These spellings will be personal to your child.  
If you are AT HOME – Don’t worry about your diary spellings, we can get back to that when you are in school. Please 
practice ‘Endings which are spelt -cious’ and -tious’. You need to click here, then on Spelling Tiles, then Segment Puzzle. Play 
and let me know how you get on! 

 
Maths 
Tri-jigsaw instructions – Cut out the triangles and place them edge to edge, matching the calculations and answers. 
If you are IN SCHOOL – At the end of this week we looked at Tarsias and did some division puzzles. Your homework is to 
practice your mental maths skills in a tri-jigsaw (similar to a Tarsia!) at home. Make sure you pick your difficulty level 
carefully! They are all included on the back of this sheet! 
If you are AT HOME – In school at the end of this week, we looked at Tarsias. If you were in Mrs Marston’s class last year 
she LOVES them and you will know exactly what they are! I think you will really enjoy them . I have included all 4 levels 
of challenge on the below for you to choose from. Send me a picture of you playing to let me know how you’ve got on!  
*Top Tip – remember – anything in brackets ( ) you do first! BODMAS!   

 
Ongoing English – How am I linked to World War 2?          
You will have 2 weeks to complete this homework and it will be due in on Friday 3rd December 
Over the next 2 weeks we would like you to gather information about how you are linked to WW2. You might have had a 
great grandpa who was in the armed forces, or a great Aunt who was evacuated to Canada (some examples of stories so far 
from our class!). Your house may have a story behind it, of being built on an old air base which was used as a 
communications hub in WW2. You might have a family friend or elderly neighbour who lived through the war and has 
some great stories to share. We would like host in our classes, a living museum, where you bring in your research and 
information (and any memorabilia if you have permission) to share with the rest of UKS2 in 2 weeks time. Please make 
sure you get permission from adults if you are borrowing memorabilia or possessions to bring into school. We will take lots of 
photographs of our museum to put on to the website  Watch this space!    
 

Homework due – Friday 3rd December. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Class 5/6              Miss. Brownley – Class 6  
Miss. Walton – Class 5 Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Date: Fri 26th November 

https://spellingframe.co.uk/spelling-rule/7/37-Endings-which-sound-like-spelt-cious-or-tious


 
 
 

Cut out the triangles 
and place them edge to 
edge, matching the 
calculations and answers. 


